Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

ST. JOE COMPANY
Request for Proposals
The St. Joe Company in conjunction with the West Bay Preservation Advisory Committee hereby issues a request for proposals (RFP) in order to select a Grant Consultant to assist Bay County with the acquisition for preservation of certain lands designated as West Bay Preservation Area.
The project site is generally located in Bay County, Florida north of West Bay, south of Highway 388, and east of Crooked Creek. Portions of the property in this area that have been designated as West Bay Preservation Area in the Bay County Comprehensive Plan shall be purchased and managed by a government agency or other organization for the purpose of preservation. The individual or firm selected for this project will be responsible for ensuring that all subject lands within the project boundaries are purchased and preserved in the appropriate manner.
A full description of the project and desirable qualifications can be obtained through the: Bay County Planning and Zoning Division, 707 Jenks Ave., Suite B, Panama City, FL 32401 or online at www.co.bay.fl.us/bcds/planning.
All proposals should be directed to Summer Waters, Natural Resources Planner with Bay County Planning and Zoning at the above address and must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. (CST) on March 1st. 
